
 

 

 

 

               12th August, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My Dear LSPS Students, 

 

  

P.6 Graduation Ceremony 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A sincere thank you to all boys who took part in the competitions. We are sure it 

was a wonderful learning experience. A big thank you to the teachers for their 

guidance and support.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The School would like to thank the above students for taking part in La Salle College’s 

90thAnniversary Concert. We would also like to thank all the teachers and conductors also 

for their guidance and support. The boys performed brilliantly and even the College 

students were very impressed. Well done! 

 



 

 
 

 

Student Reflection 

 

We have now come to the end of the academic year. Here are some questions 

to help you reflect on the school year. You can discuss these with your family 

or friends. For a more personal reflection experience, take a few of your 

favourites to use as writing/journal prompts.  

 

 

1. What is something we did this year that you think you will remember for 

the rest of your life? 

2. What is something you accomplished this year that you are proud of? 

3. What was the nicest thing someone in our class did for you this year? 

4. What was the most challenging part of this year for you? 

5. Where is your favourite place in our classroom (or school)? Why? 

6. If you could change one thing that happened this year, what would it be? 

7. What are three things you did this year to help your classmates? 

8. What are the three most important things you learned this year? 

9. What is something that was hard for you at the start of the year but is. 

easy now? 

10. In what area do you feel you made your biggest improvements? 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My Summer Prayer 

As I begin the summer, 

gracious and loving Jesus, 

remind me of Your ever present 

guidance and love. 

 

Give me confidence in Your presence, 

remembering all that I have been 

taught this year and let me 

live it in my summer experiences. 

 

As I work, play and enjoy 

my family and friends this summer, 

may I feel Your love within me, 

guiding me toward all 

that is right and just. 

 

Let me be grateful for the gift 

of summer, Jesus. Allow me 

to enjoy it safely and remind 

me daily of Your love for me. 

 Amen. 

St. John Baptist de la Salle,  

Pray for us.  

Live Jesus in our hearts,  

Forever! 

 

 

 

 See you all in early September. 


